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Ks Drug Testing Bill Sent to Governor 
 TOPEKA, Kan. (AP) - Senators have sent a bill to Gov. Sam Brownback's desk that would require
Kansas residents who receive welfare and unemployment benefits to submit to drug testing.

The Senate voted 29-9 on Tuesday to accept changes made to the bill by the House last week.

Individuals who receive Temporary Assistance to Needy Family assistance will be required to
undergo testing and job skills training if there is a reasonable suspicion they are using drugs.

People receiving unemployment benefits also would have to undergo drug treatment and job training
if they test positive for drug use. 

Legislators, the governor, lieutenant governor, attorney general and certain public safety officials
also would be drug tested if there is a reasonable suspicion about their behavior.
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